WestPark Church

Lead Pastor Search Update
Sunday, November 19, 2023

WestPark Church,

First, | would like to thank all of those that participated in the 30 Day’s of Prayer initiative that
concluded on November 5th. Please be encouraged. God provides. In the last few weeks, our
consultant, Steve Adams, reports that much interest in this position has been stirred. At
present, we are in the early stages of getting to know a potential candidate.

Please remember, we are not interested in simply filling a role vacancy. We are actively
committed to finding and engaging the individual God will use to firmly and faithfully lead
WestPark, in biblical truth and through turbulent days.

As you pray for WestPark ministry needs, your church leadership asks that each of you continue
to faithfully remember the Lead Pastor search.

During this transition period, we continue to praise God for His care and provision with the
very evident increase in both growth and generosity at WestPark.

Blessings,

Dan Bird
Elder Board Chair



